Nina Ruiz

From: Stan Sievers <stansrsco@aol.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 10:16 AM
To: Nina Ruiz

Subject: Monument Hill Business Park

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Service at 520-6355
if you are unsure of the integrity of this message.

Nina we respectfully request the acceptance of a alternative landscape plan for our Monument Hili Business Park
development. The reason for the alternative plan is due the requirement to allow for taking by the County for future road
improvements on Monument Hill Road. By reducing the landscaping we are able to maintain our original proposed
development footprint.

Thank you for your consideration.

Stan Sievers, Manager
Monument Hill Business Park, LLC



